
Bright Scholar Senior Secondary School recently hosted a POCSO training workshop, 
empowering teachers with knowledge on child protection and the POCSO Act. Key learnings 
included fostering a culture of disclosure, recognizing signs of abuse, and implementing clear 
reporting protocols.  
This proactive initiative reinforces the school’s commitment to creating a safe, supportive 
environment for every child’s well-being. 
 


